
 

 
April 30, 2020 

 
Important IBISResearch System Maintenance 

(Friday, May 1st – Sunday, May 3rd) 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the IBISResearch system will be undergoing maintenance beginning at 6 p.m. 
on Friday, May 1st, 2020.  The system will be unavailable between the hours of 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. on 
Friday, May 1st.  Although IBISResearch will then be available over the weekend, please be advised 
that maintenance will continue throughout the weekend. Users may experience time out errors when 
accessing Funding Proposals or Awards.  The maintenance will be completed by Sunday, May 3rd at 
11:59 p.m., and IBISResearch will resume normal operations.    
 
We apologize for the inconvenience as we work to fine-tune the IBISResearch system.  Thank you for 
your patience, and please contact ora-si@miami.edu if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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